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TRIP TO TURIN TO SEE THE SHROUD 22ND APRIL-26TH APRIL, 2010. I am in 

the process of finding out what it would cost per person to go to Turin to see the Shroud 

next year when it is being exposed. To make it worthwhile five days would be 

necessary, one to get there, one to get back and three full days there. Turin is a beautiful 

city and there's plenty to see there. Mark Guscin has kindly offered to be our guide 

which is wonderful. I am in touch with a travel agency that organises pilgrimages to 

Lourdes and they tell me that to keep costs as low as possible we would need to have 30 

people wanting to go. It has been impossible to get a costing now because the hotels in 

Turin have not yet fixed their prices for next year. If anyone would be interested in 

going and getting the costs for the trip please write to me at  

 

The Hideaway, Hatford Down,  

Faringdon,  

Oxon. SN7 8JH   

 

or email me at: reggienorton@talktalk.net  

 

Reggie Norton  


